
Registrations for the Grande Prairie & District 1st Virtual Music Festival will open Saturday, January 23rd, 

2021 and will close at 11:59 PM on Saturday, February 13th, 2021.  Just a few reminders! 

• If you are new to our festival, you will start by building your profile.  Here is the link to the 

registration page on the Grande Prairie & District Music Festival Association webpage.  This page 

has links to tutorials on building your profile and registration -  

https://gpmusicfestival.ca/home/registration  

• If you already have a profile, please review it and ensure all the information (including the 

people linked to your profile) is up to date 

• IMPORTANT!  Please ensure that the student profile and all profiles linked to the student have 

consented to the photo release and waiver.  Without this consent the student will not be able to 

participate in the virtual festival. 

• You are now ready to register.  The GP&DMF is accepting registrations in all classes.  It is up to 

the parent, teacher, accompanist and student to decide whether it is possible to prepare a video 

entry for any particular class while remaining in compliance with AHS Public Health Guidelines. 

• There is a support function within your Music Festival Suite profile. Please feel free to use it for 

any technical assistance with the website. 

As you begin to plan for the recording of your performance, the Grande Prairie & District Music Festival 

Association would like to encourage that all participate in the spirit of fair, friendly competition and 

good faith.  Regular music festival rules and etiquette will be in effect where at all possible. The 

adjudicators will not be judging on the quality of audio or video recording or equipment.  As always, 

please feel free to send your questions to info@gpmusicfestival.ca.  Thank you for your patience as we 

work together to plan in this new environment. 
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